
January 20, 2022 

Dear Falls Creek Firewise Ambassador Paulette Church, 

Please find enclosed a certificate honoring your department as a 2021 active member of the 
International Association Fire Chief's national Ready, Set, Go! Program. We thank you for your 
support and use of the program. 

RSG is the successful program it is today because of the commitment you have shown, and the 
resources you have used, to reduce wildland fire risk in your community. 2021 was a challenging 
year with the continuation of the global pandemic. Thank you for all your efforts to still reach 
out, work with the residents in your community, and make an impact! 

Thank you also for your use of the program's Achievement Management System (AMS). The 
system is used to track the innovative ways RSG members like you are reducing fuel loads, 
hardening homes, and working with local residents and partners to reduce wildland fire risk. We 
appreciate that you have used the system to share your accomplishments with us and encourage 
you to continue recording your efforts. Just a reminder that at any time you can download that 
information from AMS and ghare it with your department and community leaders. 

We are excited to support your continued risk reduction efforts and look forward to working 

with you in 2022. We wish you and your community the best in the coming year. 

Sincerely, 

 

Cathie Larocca 

Manager, National Ready, Set, Go! Program 

 


